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2 Nov 2010 UCBC meeting held at the Schertz VFW Hall

CALL TO ORDER:  President Brian Hunter called the November meeting to order at 7:34 pm.

GUEST IN ATTENDANCE/ NEW MEMBERS:
GUEST(S):  None    NEW MEMBER:  None

SECRETARY REPORT: The October meeting minutes were filed with no correction.

TREASURY REPORT: The October Treasurer’s report was filed and published

Treasurer’s Report
August  2010

Bank Petty Cash

Balance Forward,
August 1, 2010

$6293.87 $84.00

Total Income $564.50

Total Expenses $937.57

Ending Balance
August 31st , 2010

$5920.80 $84.00

Total $6004.80

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Robin and Robert McFarlane would like to say thank you to everyone for their support, thoughts 
and prayers in the passing of Wichita.  
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Welcome back Brennie Farley from her tour in Afghanistan - glad you made it back safely and 
thank you for your service.

OLD BUSINESS: None

NEW BUSINESS:

 

Raffle:  Tempest Rod will be raffled off at the December meeting.

 

Sportsperson of the Year:  Nominations were turned in and read. This year’s nomination are: 
David Glenney, Helen Freeman, Gabe Gawlik & Randi Wayland.  Congratulations to our 
nominees and good luck!

Election Committee:  This year’s election committees are Gabe Gawlik, Charlie Sievers and 
Tiana Martinez.  Election committee will be contacting you soon.

Christmas Party:  Paula Lawson announced that the club Christmas Party will be held on 
December 11th.  Big Time Entertainment was hired to DJ for $250 for 4 hours (8pm – 12pm). 
Doors will open at 5:00 pm, dinner at 6:00 pm, Santa Claus at 7:00 pm, and bar tab is set at 
$400.  There will be a While Elephant for the adults, minimum $25.  Side dishes/ desserts are 
needed.  Tiana Martinez volunteered to make the Tamales this year.  Direction will be given out 
at December’s meeting.

REPORTS:

 

METRO:  CONGRATULATIONS TO UCBC 2010 CITY CHAMPIONS!!!  METRO received 
additional funds from t-shirts.  

Fishing for Freedom was great success! Thank you to all the volunteers: James & Breenie Faley, 
Dolline Holmes, Sylvia and Charlie Sievers!  



TABC:  TABC will hold a board meeting December 1st at Bass Pro Shop in Katy at 12:00 pm. 
All are welcome to attend.

 

TOURNAMENT RESULTS/ REPORT October 2nd & 3rd, Amistad

Division Place Name # of Fish Weight

Open 1st Robert McFarlane 10 36.60
2nd Chris Bradfield 10 36.52
3rd Steve Worley 9 25.40

Ladies 1st Jenny Mergele 7 13.87
2nd Amanda Worley 5 7.75

Jr. Boys None
Jr. Girls None
Couples Robert & Robin McFarlane 12 41.91
Heavy Team Chris & Tyler Bradfield 16 53.79
Big Bass Robert McFarlane 7.01

49 Members – 217 Fish – 530.73 lbs

Tournament Notes:  Next tournament will be held November 13th & 14th @ Falcon, weigh-in 
Beacon.

Next meeting will be held on December 7th @ 7:30 pm Schertz VFW

Meeting adjourned @ 8:50

Tiana Martinez
UCBC, Secretary


